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Editorial: Treasurer Sprague, auditor Faber seek better
results for Ohio tax dollars

There is something to be said for the fresh
thinking that can come with turning various public
offices over to new officeholders, especially in
administrative positions where they can make
immediate impact.

Two former Republican state legislators who won
elections in 2018 to state executive offices —
Keith Faber as state auditor and Robert Sprague
as state treasurer — deserve credit for their new
ideas in serving statutory responsibilities...

Click here to read the full editorial
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“The ResultsOHIO program protects taxpayer dollars by

ensuring Ohio’s resources are invested in pursuing

positive outcomes. The program’s pay-for-success

framework would be a significant tool in our efforts to

curb infant mortality and boost the health of babies and

moms. We applaud Treasurer Sprague’s initiative and

believe it will help in combatting some of the most

pressing public health challenges facing Ohio.”
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